
 
Subject: Proposal for Modification of Approved Project - Sara-Placid Sled & Spoke LLC 
Dear The Village of Saranac Lake Board Members, 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of Sara-Placid Sled & Spoke LLC, a local 
outdoor adventure rental business in Saranac Lake, NY. We are seeking your approval for 
proposed changes to the previously approved project. 
Proposed Changes: 

1. Shed Size Adjustment: Instead of the initially approved 30ft x 40ft structure, we are 
requesting approval for a smaller Amish-style shed measuring 12ft x 24ft. This shed will 
serve as our check-in facility at the leased space at 255 Broadway. 

2. Storage Use of Existing Metal Garage: We also seek approval to use the existing metal 
garage on the adjoining property (Tax Map ID: 446.60-9-2.200), owned by Big "D" 
Building Supply Corp, for the storage of inventory, snowmobiles, and bikes. We have a 
formal agreement in place with the property owner to utilize this space for storage 
purposes. 

Lease Agreement: We wish to confirm that we have entered into a lease agreement with the 
property owners at 255 Broadway, Saranac Lake, NY 12983, ensuring compliance with all 
property-related obligations and regulations. 
Purpose of Modification: These proposed changes are aimed at optimizing our operations 
while ensuring efficient use of space and resources. The adjustments will not only streamline 
our check-in process but also provide secure storage for our equipment. 
Compliance Commitment: We remain committed to adhering to all local regulations and 
ordinances, maintaining noise control, waste management, and safety protocols in our 
operations. 
Conclusion: We kindly request your consideration and approval for these modifications to the 
previously approved project. We believe these changes will contribute positively to the 
efficiency of our operations while aligning with the community's interests. 
Should you require additional information or wish to discuss this matter further, please feel 
free to contact us at info@sledandspoke.com. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Maclay Stratford & Dylan Duffy  
Owners: Sara-Placid Sled & Spoke LLC 
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